
We are on module (unit) 4, where 
we continue to learn more ways 
to add and subtract and how 
they are related to each other.

This week we wrote all about 
ourselves. Next week we will start 
how-to.

Hello Families! I want to send a huge 
SHOUTOUT to all the families that attended 
conferences or had phone conversations 
with me regarding your child’s education. I 
learned so much about your child by talking 
with you. If you have missed your 
conference and would like to reschedule or 
have a phone conversation, please let me 
know. Next week is a short week because of 
Thanksgiving break - we only school Monday 
to Wednesday. Have a wonderful week!
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We are learning digraph, where two 
letters come together to make one 
sound, like ck as in duck, sh as in shell 
and th as in feather.

We are continuing to explore 
fiction and nonfiction text and 
how to identify them when we 
are reading. We are also writing 
responses in our notebooks.
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